
 

                    

 

    Modbury Neighbourhood Plan Report to Parish Council, November 2016 
 

 

Community Questionnaire 

The Neighbourhood Plan Community Questionnaire has been submitted to the Parish Council for 
approval. Once approved we can move on with printing and distribution to all households in the 
Parish. Those living within the town will have their questionnaires delivered and collected by 
volunteers. Those living outside the town will receive their copies by post and will be provided 
with stamped addressed envelopes for return. 

An important item on the questionnaire is that of selection of building sites which reflect the 
community’s comments to date that the option of smaller sites than that provisionally proposed 
by SHDC should be considered. The NPG is aware of the need for transparency and avoidance of 
bias on this issue and has taken advice from an independent planning expert.  

Public consultation  

To ensure that everyone is as well informed as possible before completing the question about 
sites, we will be setting up a display of how the selection was produced, with photographs where 
possible. This will take place in the Tourist Information Office in Church Street and will be 
available during the period between distribution of the questionnaire and the date for 
collection. 

Full information will also be posted on the Neighbourhood Plan website, 
www.modburynpg.co.uk. 

Meeting with SHDC Strategic Planner 

Representatives of the NPG and Parish Council will be attending a meeting with the SHDC Strategic 
Planner, organised by District Councillor Lindsay Ward. This follows from the initial meeting to 
discuss the wish for additional options to the large site provisionally proposed by SHDC. The 
purpose of this meeting will be to present the work done in investigating other options and to 
demonstrate that Modbury could deliver realistic alternative sites. 

Appointment of Planning Consultant 

Tenders were received from three Planning Consultants for the role of assisting the 
Neighbourhood Plan Group at key stages of the process of producing the Neighbourhood Plan. All 
members of the NPG, the Chair of the Parish Council and Councillor Ward were invited to attend a 
presentation and discussion with the preferred candidate, Lee Bray. Appointment will be formally 
voted on at the next NPG meeting on November 16th. 

Ann Turner 

Chair, 
Modbury Neighbourhood Plan Group 


